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Dear Readers, 

Season’s Best to You and Your Loved Ones! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                               

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to present the first issue of AMJ for 2025, 
featuring a rich selection of original research papers, case 
studies, and review articles. This edition highlights the 
valuable contributions made throughout the year. 

We deeply appreciate our readers' continued support and 
commitment to AMJ. Maintaining a rigorous review process 
and upholding high-quality standards remain our top 
priorities. A special thanks to the AMJ editorial team for 
their hard work in reviewing manuscripts, managing 
publications, and offering timely feedback to authors. 

Our sincere gratitude goes to our editorial board for their 
unwavering support since the journal’s inception, and to our 
dedicated peer reviewers, whose contributions ensure the 
scientific integrity and excellence of each article. 

AMJ was founded to assist early-career researchers, 
especially from developing countries, in navigating the 
academic publishing process. We remain dedicated to this 
mission while celebrating submissions from esteemed 
researchers worldwide, including Tunisia, Saudi Arabia, and 
India. 

We invite you to join our reviewer team, submit your 
research, or recommend colleagues. For inquiries, please 
contact the AMJ editorial team. 

For any questions, please contact the AMJ editorial team. 

Sincerely, 
Rick Steves 
Managing Editor  
Australasian Medical Journal 
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